
Merchant Tip of the Month
We’ve grown! Introducing our newest team member…  

Tom Stedman!!!  
We now have two merchant coordinators to assist you in 
your merchant account needs.

And, remember, one email will reach us all. 
Just email merchantservices@umich.edu.

The Merchant Services team member best suited to respond 
will happily attend to your inquiry. 
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Questions? Please contact Merchant Services at merchantservices@umich.edu. 
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